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March 1, 1977

Mrs. Jean Muller 
The Center for the Study 
of Democratic Institutions 
Box 4068
Santa Barbara, Ca. 93103 
Dear Mrs. Muller:
I am writing at the suggestion of Elizabeth 
Borghese. I would be very interested in 
obtaining some information about the Oceanic 
Society and perhaps some copies of Oceans 
Magazine, and any other material you have 
on the subject.
Thank: you very much.

Cordially,

Joan Konner 
Producer
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Please reply to:
Box 4710

an ta Barbara.  Cal i tornia 93403

June 18, 1977

Mr. Keith Howell
Editor
Oceans
240 Fort Mason
San Francisco, Ca. 94123
Dear Keith Howell:

Belated thanks for the offprints which we have 
duly received. They are indeed extremely beautiful 
and useful to us.

I shall transmit the $350 in the near future.
Cordially yours,

Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
Chairman, Planning Council

I n t e rn a t i o na l  Ocean t n : ; I i t n 1 • •
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Oceans a publication of the Oceanic Society

15 February 1977

Ms. Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
THE CENTER FOR THE STUDY OF 
DEMOCRATIC INSTITUTIONS 
Sox 4068 
SANTA BARBARA 
California 93101

Dear Ms. Borgese:
Here is Mr. Carmel Psaila’s address so that 
you may forward the check that we sent you 
to him. Thank you. Sorry to trouble you with 
this matter.

Mr. Carmel H. Psaila ,4-̂ ^  ^u>
4. Depi.ro Junction 
Sleima - MaIta

3 in o e r e ly  y o u r s ,
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240 FORT MASON • SAN FRANCISCO, C AL IFO R N IA  94123 « (415)441-1104 » Cables: EXPLORER



a publication of the Oceanic SocietyOceans
December 24, 1976

Mrs. Elizabeth Mann Borgese
The Center for the Study of Democratic Institutions 
Box 4068
Santa Barbara, California 93101 

Dear Mrs. Borgese;

I should prelude these remarks by saying this idea is still in the 
stages of a Winnie-the-Pooh hum.

We were wondering whether or not the Oceanic Society, through OCEANS, 
could sponsor a, say, weekly column called "The Sea" which could be 
syndicated around the country.

Before trying to sell the idea to a syndication agency we would like 
to build up a stable of writers (6-10) who could each produce a 
column of 500-750 words every few weeks, that is somewhere between 
a blue moon and an average moon.

Features should be both newsworthy and general background material. 
Each contributor would have an area of very general specialty, but 
there would be plenty of overlap.

The income, and the main point of this is income (although the 
Society also hopes to get some mileage), would be split equally 
between the Society and the writer of that particular column.

Would you be interested in being part of the stable? I hope so.
If you are, could you send an example, preferably two? The areas 
where you could see yourself making the best contribution —  these 
could be geographical as well as thematic. And finally, a curriculum 
vitae.

If you are interested, there is no real hurry for this, but if you 
could get the stuff to us in a month that would be fine.

With very best wishes for the holidays,

Ke
Editor
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Oceans a publication of the Oceanic Society

1 7 March 19 76

Mrs. Elisabeth Mann Borgese 
THE CENTER for the Study of 
Democratic Institutions 
Box 4068 
Santa Barbara 
California 93101

Dear Mrs. Borgese:

Thank you for your letter of March 15.

We hope to publish both letters in the May/June 
issue of OCEANS. As you say, they will make 
an interesting exchange and clarify a few points 
for our readers.

We appreciate your prompt response.

Sincerely yours,

Keith K. Howell 
Editor

3131 FILLMORE STREET • SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94123 • (415) ^ 1 - 8670
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9 July 1974

Dear Don:

I was just writing the 101 Report to keep to the July 15 
deadline you sent me when Fox brought in a copy of the 
May-June issue, which arrived today, having- been posted 
on April 26, again by surface mail instead of air-mail. 
That was the first indication we had that you were 
definitely cutting the ”101 Report” out of Oceans.

In your letter of March 4 - the last we received from 
you - you said "the publisher suggested that probably 
the 101 Report should go” , but that you would, in any 
case, run our Report in the May-June issue. Instead we 
find that you have just put in one short paragraph of 
highlights.

Your March letter arrived here on March 11 and the next 
day I replied to your questions about the use to which 
the report is put, and the distribution given, pointing 
out that we still hadn’t received 100 copies of any 
issue except Volume 6 No. 4.

Having heard no more I wrote a piece on Mediterranean 
mariculture for the July-August issue, and air mailed 
it to you on April 29. We had no acknowledgement,"and 
I presumed it was now published. We had intended to 
use it for forthcoming conferences. I feel that at 
least advance information of the changed schedule was 
due to us, both as friends and as collaborators.

The July-August 101 Report will be mimeographed, and 
I ’ll send you a copy when it is done. It deals with 
”An environmentally sound law of the sea" (the enclosed 
"Introductory Notes" I presented to a meeting of NGO’s 
called by Barbara Ward in London might interest you, in 
that connection); my participation in the Whaling 
Commission in London at the end of June, and with the 
"events" at Caracas - Elisabeth is there following, 
lobbying (I’m sure), and holding seminars with "developing" 
delegations.
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Mr. D. Kelley 9 July 1974
- 2 -

Our book on the Mediterranean is at last published; I 
presume you have by now the proceedings of PIM IV.

I anticipated pleasure in reading Nicholas Rosa's
"What is Leviathan's future?". Instead I was disappointed.
It is so full of inaccuracies and distortions that it 
plays right into the hands of the exploiters while purporting 
to be pleading for a moratorium. It does, in my view, a great 
disservice to the cause of conservation, and will offend many 
of those groups*who worked so hard, and with effect, last 
month to influence the governments meeting in London. One of 
the most important things we have to do is get the relevant 
facts straight in order to pursue good purposes effectively. 
I'm tempted to write a critique of it - would you publish 
it? Even without pictures?

Best wishes.

Sincerely

S.J. Holt 
Director

Mr. Don Kelley 
Oceans Magazine 
125 Independence Drive 
Menlo Park 
California 94025 
USA

c.c. E. Mann Borgese 
McAllister 
Rector





Oceans is moving . . .
On January 6 ,1975, the Oceanic Society is opening the new publishing 

and editorial offices for its bimonthly publication Oceans, at 

3131  Fillmore Street, San Francisco, California 94123.

Ch r i s t o p h e r  d u  p o n t  r o o s e v e l t , vresident J u n e  o p p e n  DEG N A N , publisher

DO N  GREAME KELLEY, Editor





Date__ 15 November 1976

Oceans acknowledges receipt of the following:

Manuscript(s) 10 page ms (INTERNATIONAL OCEAN INSTITUTE) 
B&W Photographs:____7 B?W photographs____________________
Color Transparencies: 3 color slides 35 mm & 9 transparencies
Art;_________________________________________ 2V  x 2V1
Other:__________________________________ ____________________

We appreciate your interest in Oceans.
Sincerely,
Laddie Dumont 
Associate Editor 
OCEANS


